BOX 3018 WINSTON-SALEM, NORTH CAROLINA

September 9, 1968

Mr. John Sampson
L148 wycliff Dr.
Winston-Salem, N, C., 27106

Dear Sir:
This will acknowledge and verify your reception report
for August 28, 1968,
We wish you.many hours of good listening.
Sincerely,

@Zézn(

Leon Lasley
Asst. Director of Engineering
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